
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                     

                                                                                     

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

It is with great sadness for everyone connected with Nine Acres Primary School 

that we have learned of the death of Kyla Blake, one of our Y1 pupils, who passed 

away on Wednesday 26th April. She was 6 years old. She was a lovely and unique 

pupil and she will be dearly missed by all her schoolmates and the staff. 

  

In our time together last week, we talked about Kyla, her beautiful smile and how 

she made us laugh with her funny little ways.  We reminisced times when she was 

so proud of herself for spelling the word ‘penguin’ correctly and how she loved to 

play games with her friends. We spent time writing her special messages to put in 

her tray, drawing pictures and thinking about her family and sisters Elena and    

Soraya.  

 

We have told the children that her body has stopped working, we have not shared 

specific details as this would not be appropriate. We have also pointed out how   

rare and uncommon it is to have died at this age. We talked to the children about 

the fact that different cultures and religions have their own beliefs about what         

happens after death. It might be helpful for you to share your family beliefs with 

your own child.  

 

We were blessed to have Kyla at Nine Acres Primary and are looking for ways, in 

discussion with her family, to remember her by. More details will be shared at an 

appropriate time. 

 

We send our sincere condolences to all her family and friends during this very      

difficult time.  

 

If you have any concerns about how to talk to your child please do come and ask 

for support.  

 

I have included some information below should you need it:  

 

http://www.winstonswish.org.uk/?gclid=CIO4qbT89dACFUuT7Qod4F4N3w 

http://www.cruse.org.uk/children/how-to-help 

 

Thank you for your on-going support, Mrs Dyer. 

Kyla Blake 

http://www.winstonswish.org.uk/?gclid=CIO4qbT89dACFUuT7Qod4F4N3w
http://www.cruse.org.uk/children/how-to-help


Helping Hands - PTA  

The big day is here – and the Fayre is 

set to be the biggest and the best so 

far!!!  

As well as all the stalls - cakes, plants, glow sticks, 

second hand uniform, books and refreshments. Stalls 

to test your luck – sweet tombola, grocery tombola, raffle, hook a 

duck and spin the wheel. Stalls to test your skill – Feed The Bear! 

The fayre will open with a display of May Pole dancing – thank you to 

the Country Dancing Club. 

There will also be face painting, hair braids/feathers, craft         

activities and an ice-cream van. New to the Fayre this year, we will 

also have a magician, who as well as doing a free magic show will 

entertain the crowds with some close up magic. Finally, 

we are delighted to announce we will also be having a 

visit from two ponies from Stone Farm and there will be 

the opportunity to have a pony ride for £3. The only 

other important thing we need for it to be a great 

Fayre is you!!!! We look forward to seeing you all there. 

The next Helping Hands meeting will be on Monday 8th May.  

W/C Monday 8th May 2017: 
 

Monday: All Day Breakfast; Bacon, Sausage, Scrambled egg, Bread, 

Baked Beans & ½ Tomato/Vegetarian All Day Breakfast; Veggie     

Sausages, Scrambled egg, Bread, Baked Beans & ½ Tomato, Yoghurt  

with Peach Compote and Fresh Fruit 

  

Tuesday: Macaroni Cheese / Vegemince and Onion Pie; New Potatoes, 

Green Beans & Roasted Vegetables; Oat Cookie and Yoghurt 

 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey and Gravy / Quorn Roast with Roast      

Potatoes, Carrots & Seasonal Cabbage, Chocolate and Mandarin 

Sponge with Chocolate Sauce and Yoghurt 

Thursday: BBQ Chicken with Rice / Chow Mein with Noodles,       

Broccoli & Sweetcorn. Fruit Crumble and Custard, Fresh Fruit   

Friday: Crispy Fish & Chips / Quorn Burger in a bun with Chips, Baked 

Beans & Peas, Berry Chill and Yoghurt 

 

Diary Dates 2017 
 

Mon 8th May  Start of Year 6 SATS week.  

Mon 22nd May  Start of Year 2 SATS week.  

Wed 24th May  Year 5 Ancient Greek             

Mini-Olympic Picnic Party  

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June Half Term break 

Tues 6th June Year 6 Adventure at Parkhurst 

Forest 

Mon 12th June Development Day - School closed 

to pupils. 

Mon 26th June  Year 2 Ventnor Botanic Gardens 

Trip 

Thurs 6th July KS1 Sports Day. 

Fri 7th July KS2 Sports Day. 

Wed 12th July Parents Evening. 

Tues 25th July Development Day.     

Wed 26th July - Tues 5th Sept 2017 Summer 

Break - School closed to pupils.        

    Thank You!               

A huge thank you to      

Sainsbury’s for their Red Nose   

donation! We really value your    

support. 

Lost Property ! 

Please can parents check that their children are   

wearing their own uniform. We have missing jumpers 

for pupils in EYFS and Year 5. Please ensure that  

uniform is labelled with the child's full name– thank you.  




